
 
 
 

 

 
Contact Name: Matt Wisdom 
 
E-mail:  matt.wisdom@nfdc.gov.uk 
 
Date:   25 November 2020 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION 
 
On 25 November 2020, Cllr Jeremy Heron, the Finance, Investment and Corporate Services 
Portfolio Holder and Cllr Michael Harris, the Economic Development Portfolio Holder, made 
the following decision.  The decision is not subject to Call-In as both the Monitoring Officer 
and the appropriate Executive Head are satisfied that it must be implemented urgently. 
 
Details of the documents the Portfolio Holders considered are attached. 
 
DECISION:  
 
That the Additional Restriction Grants Scheme, as set out in the report and appendix 
considered by the Portfolio Holders, be approved. 
 
REASONS:    
 
As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holders. 
 
ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:  
 
See report. 
 
CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:  
 
None. 
 
 
 
For Further Information Please Contact: 
 
Ryan Stevens 
Service Manager – Revenues and Benefits 
Ryan.stevens@nfdc.gov.uk  
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